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If you have any suggestions please direct them to President: Jack Schubert, Vice President: Ken Jardine, Secretary: Rick Roach, Treasurer: Bill Campbell, or one of the 

Board of Directors: Alex Lyakhovetsky, , Dan Egbert, Joe Ruth, David Caudill, George Kloiber, Bev Lyon, Rich Korscog, Bill Monts de Oca,   Gun Show Chairman: 

Lee Methvin or Immediate Past President: Ron Shultz 

 

Gun Show: The future gun show dates are September 16&17, 2017 and January 21&22, 2018.  PLEASE mark your 

calendars to be part of these upcoming shows.. Volunteers receive a $10 dues credit for each shift worked.   
 

Reminder:  Shooting hours 8am-8pm  (as posted on the front gate.) 
   

All members MUST wear ID badges when on the range.  If you observe an infraction, be proactive and 

correct it.  We all are ALL “Range Masters”.   If you see it, STOP IT. 
 

Safety: (1) Targets must be positioned such that bullets impact on range back berms.  

(2) When calling any firing line HOT or COLD all shooters must be notified and respond acknowledgement to the firing 

line command.  

(3) .22 rimfire only at 50yd distance on 100yd range and only prequalified shooters at this distance per list posted on 

range.   
  
Red Lock Change:  Note that the Red Lock combination has changed.   
 

The Annul 4th of July BBQ will be here soon.  Please contact the Club Administrator to R.S.V.P. by June 19th  at 

863-665-0092. 
 

Pistol:  The next monthly pistol match will be held May 13th.  The match will begin at 8:30am. 
 

Rimfire: The next ARA rimfire bench rest match is scheduled for May 20th.  The match will begin at 8:00am. 

 

Thursday Night Shotgun League: See the calendar for dates and times. 
 

 

NRA High Power:  Matches will resume in October. 
 

Rimfire: Matches will resume in October. 
 

Youth Programs: The Programs will resume in October.   

A big thank you to all volunteers who have made these programs a success. 
 

Dues Notice: Members who had not paid their dues had their range access removed and membership terminated.  

      

All members MUST wear ID badges when on the range. 


